
 

 

Vehicles  

Cars – soft tops and convertibles are permitted in the Safari Park, however there are restrictions – 

they cannot enter Kingdom of the Carnivores or the African Forest. Standard admission applies.  

Bikes and bike racks on vehicles – bikes are not permitted on vehicles within the Park, however you 

are able leave them at the entrance and collect them later. Bike racks are permitted to stay on 

vehicles, however this is at your own risk. 

Commercial vans – we do permit commercial vans in the Safari Park, however we do not allow 

ladders attached unless firmly secured and the ticket lane staff may ask to see inside the back of the 

van. 

Pickups and flatbed vans – pickups and flatbed vans are permitted in the Safari Park; however, the 

bed of the van must be completely empty. 

Mini buses – mini buses are permitted in the Safari Park and if there are 15 or more paying 

individuals on board you may be eligible for group discount. Please be advised that vehicles will be 

asked to stop at the exit of the African Forest for a keeper to check for animals.   

Coaches - coaches are permitted in the Safari Park, if there are 15 or more paying individuals on 

board you may be eligible for group discount. Please be advised that vehicles will be asked to stop at 

the exit of the African Forest for a keeper to check for animals.   

Double decker buses – double decker buses are permitted to enter the Safari Park and if there are 

15 or more paying individuals on board, you may be eligible for group discount. Please be advised 

that vehicles will be asked to stop at the exit of the African Forest for a keeper to check for animals.   

All vehicles entering the Park must be in good condition with no broken or smashed glass.  

 


